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Date: 25/07/2023 

 

Dear Parent, 

As the chilly winds of winter approach, we are reaching out to you with a heartfelt appeal to join us in spreading 

warmth and kindness to those in need. At Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan, we are organizing a winter clothes 

donation drive, and we kindly request your support by contributing woollen clothes/regular cothes to help keep 

vulnerable individuals at the Old Age Home and the Orphanage.  

As you know, winter can be particularly harsh for the less fortunate among us, and the lack of proper clothing can 

make it even more challenging. Your generous donation of woollen clothes/clothes can make a significant difference 

in the lives of those who are struggling to stay warm and protected from the elements. 

Here's how you can contribute: 

Gather Woolen Clothes: Look through your closets for gently-used woollen sweaters, scarves, hats, gloves, jackets, 

and shawls that you no longer need. Your donated items will go a long way in providing comfort to someone in need. 

Spread the Word: Share this message with your friends, family, and colleagues. Encourage them to participate in this 

noble cause and bring warmth to those who need it most. 

Drop-off Location: Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan between 8:00 am to 3:30 pm. Alternatively, children can 

get the winter wears to school along with them and deposit it at school.  

Dates for deposition:  July 26, 27 and 28, 2023.  

Let's come together as a compassionate community and make a positive impact on the lives of those less fortunate. 

Your small act of kindness can make a big difference in bringing warmth and hope to someone's life. 

Thank you for your generous support and for being a part of this heart warming initiative.  

With gratitude and warm regards, 

For Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan, Pune 

 

Ruchi Masih 

Principal 

  

 

 

 

For any queries please email: 

feedback.bavdhan@ryaninternationalacademy.org 
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